


midwives swapped around and moved locations. I was reassigned to a new midwife,
and when I asked I was told that I wasn’t able to follow my midwife to her new
location. This disrupted the continuity of care which had attracted me to the MGP
program, and meant that I had to spend precious energy explaining my health needs
again and establishing a rapport with a new midwife.

I would be grateful if this submission could be made anonymously.

Thank you,




